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Softball 2022
Dear Parents and Athletes:

Our Fox Valley WELS Athletic League recently decided that they would attempt to  resurrect
its Spring softball season.  Their purpose and desire is to offer more athletic opportunities
for our students in grades 6-8, and to give students who may not have much experience at
baseball or softball the opportunity to try it before moving on to high school.

This year’s season begins the week of April 18th and ends the week of May 16th.  None of
the scheduled games will interfere with any of our Track Meets that are scheduled this
year, and in an attempt to give students in grades 6-8 the opportunity to participate in
both Softball and Track and Field, practices for both will occur once a week on different
nights.

Softball is a coed event, and is open to all boys and girls in 6th-8th grade.  This year, the
RedHawks are excited to welcome Mr. Gordon Barth, father of eighth grade student Sienna
Miller, as the team’s head coach.  Mr. Barth has numerous years of coaching experience
coaching boys baseball, and is excited to get the season started.  Practices will be held on
Tuesdays from 3:15-5:00PM; the team’s first practice will be next week Tuesday, April 5th.
A location for our practices and games is still being finalized, but it will be communicated
as soon as it is set.

In order to help us plan for this year's season, please indicate if your son/daughter will be
participating as a member of this year’s team by completing the permission slip at the
bottom of this note.

In Christ,
Mr. Thies
-----------------------------------------------------------------------

My son/daughter, ________________________________,  will participate
(Athletes name)

In the 2022 Softball program.

Parent’s Signature ___________________________


